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February 3, @ 12:00 pm
in the Gym
Everybody is invited to
"The Chili Cook Off"

Anybody or Everybody can
bring chili!
Join the Chili Cook Off

Youth

Super Bowl Party
Sunday, Feb. 3rd
In the Youth Wing

1. Wisdom considering
maintenance needs.

2. Maintain a safe worship
environment.

3. Pray for no major problems
in 2019.
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Race Car Rally *t

Concord-Kiowa Association
January 26, 2018

10:00 a.m. - Weigh [n
11:00 a.m. - Race Begins *

Bridal Shower
For
Ashley Nickels & A] Sears
February 2,2019at 10:00-11:00 Am
At Emmanuel Baptist Church

In the Atrium
They are registered at Bed, Bath & Beyond, Walmart,
Target, and More than Medicine.
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All girls age 8 and up are invited.

We will have fondue and finger foods, thenenjoy a time
of relaxationand beauty. All girls who comeget a gift

m Adobe Spark

bag to take home. Bring a friend!
LT - . =

Prayer Request

Pray for Bentley Hill, Baptist
Collegiate Ministries director at Carl
Albert State College in Poteau.

1. Pray that God would soften the
hearts of students, faculty, and to
receive the Gospel.

2. Pray that students would grow in
their faith.

3. Pray that churches would continue
to send students to college who are
ready to claim the campus as their
mission field.

4. Pray for the Lord's continued
blessing on the ministry of Bentley &
his wife, Susan.

Southwest
Baptist Churches Assembly
(Campground at Lugert)

The Executive Board of the Southwest
Baptist Churches Assembly invites all
pastors, staff & interested church
members to participate in a Round Table
discussion about future plans for the
campground. The meeting will be held
January 24, 2019, at 10:00 am at the
campground. Topics for discussion will
include prioritizing facility upgrades &
finding better ways to promote the
campground to groups planning retreats.
Everyone that loves our campground is
welcome to attend!

Thank You,

Arlene Epp, Ministry Assistant

Southwest Baptist Churches Assembly is
the camp where we take our children to
preteen camp each summer.
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Food \( Pantry

A

J# Notes J from & Mark #

Grace and Gratitude. As believers who desire to actively live for Christ these two must be
demonstrated in our lives. | love what Dr. Selby preached two Sundays ago regarding this. It was
something that my heart and soul needed to hear. Gratitude and grace fuels the Christian life. As we
read and study the New Testament we see that grace permeates everything. Thus our lives should
have every nook and cranny filled with the grace of Jesus Christ. The knowledge that Christ’s grace has
saved us and changed us into new creatures should be in every detail of our lives. It is in every thought
we have. We understand that there is absolutely nothing we have done to deserve God’s love and
salvation and it shows in us. The action of gratitude becomes our lifestyle. This is something [ am
working on. Living my life so that gratitude shows to myself and others. Realizing that I am a grateful
Christian in every circumstance. Too often I pick and choose when | am grateful and I realize how
selfish that is.

Lord open my heart and mind so that I may live a life filled with gratitude and thakfulness toward you.
Giving praise for your act of grace and mercy in my life.

Now is a great time to join our Worship Choir. Please join with us this Wednesday at 7 PM

Senior Adult Branson Trip Please pray for our
Monday, March 18 - Pastor Search Committee

Wednesday, March 20 Richard Metscher (Chair), Derrick
Barker, Kenny Watson, Larry Wright,
Chuck Marquis, & Scott Hume
Pray for God to bind Satan and lead our
committee to seek out God's Will as

they prayerfully find God's man to
serve as our next Pastor. Continue
praying for our next pastor and his
family during this process of finding
and calling him.

$100 per person ($50 deposit
due by February 10- final
payment due March 1st)

Shows - shopping - Food

Sign up on the
bulletin board in foyer
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This past weekend we took our
Youth Ministry to SWBCA for our
Winter Retreat as we set out to
challenge our students to pursue
Christ with single-minded
devotion, discovering that the
only love worth giving God is an
undivided one. Thank you to our
amazing leaders that went as
well as those that provided food
as well as prayer over the
weekend.

719 N. Kansas Weatherford, OK 73096 Be in prayer for our Pastor Search Committee
www.ebcweatherford.com 580.772.3413 Roger Howell: Associate Pastor/Students & Missions
email - ebcweatherford@sbcglobal.net Mark Spena: Associate Pastor/Worship & Children




